
Welcome to Donovan 4
th
Grade!

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to Donovan Elementary School! This school year, students will be

involved in many interesting and exciting activities. So dust off your thinking caps

and come to school ready to begin our new adventures in learning.

Below are some helpful tips to prepare you for the upcoming school year.

o Have your addition, subtraction, and multiplication facts mastered.

o Read a book!

o Write a story or a letter.

o Be prepared for class. Have supplies ready the first day! Don’t forget your

water bottle.

o School fees can be paid in the Donovan office.

o Students will receive an assignment book. This will be used daily to record

assignments. Parents should check and sign the assignment book each night.

You should have received a 4th grade supply list. Your child will also need the

following:

● one 2 inch binder

● one package of 5 dividers

● pencil pouch needs to have 3 holes

We look forward to meeting you during your scheduled conference time. Please

let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Karol Aylor

aylor.karol@lebanonschools.org

Mrs. Rhadene Langdon

langdon.rhadene@lebanonschools.org
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